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Recital Tights

We will be using the same brand of
recital tights as last year. Dancers
will need these tights for picture
week and recital. Tights will be
available for purchase at the desk
in February. Available sizes are as
follows: Child: SC, IC MC, LC. Adult:
Small, Medium, Large, and XL. Sizes
are based on height and weight so
make sure you have that
information on your dancer when
you come to the desk. The cost is
$10 per pair.

We are excited to offer additional
tight color options to be more
inclusive of the skin tones of our
dancers. These additional colors
will need to be special ordered. If
you wish to order a different color
tight, please stop by the front desk
no later than Thursday, February
20th to view our color options and
select your size. The cost will be
$10 per pair. After the 20th we will
only have the caramel shade
available at the desk.

Mid-Winter Break

We will be closed for Mid-Winter
break on Monday, February 17th
with classes resuming on on
Tuesday, February 18th.

Pajama Week

We are having Pajama Week
Monday, March 3rd through
Thursday, March 6th. Dancers can
come to dance in their pajamas in
place of regular dance clothes.
However, please wear dance shoes
and not slippers!

Spring Break

The studio will be closed Monday,
March 24th- Thursday, March
27th. Classes will resume on
Monday, March 3lst.

Recital Information

Our recital will be held at Michael
A. Guido Theater in Deaborn. The
venue is located at 15801
Michigan Ave, Dearborn, Ml
48126. Please note the following
recital date. Children perform in
only one show.

Sunday, June 15th (Late Morning)-
Tuesday classes

Sunday, June 15th (Early
Afternoon)- Thursday classes
Sunday, June 15th (Early
Evening)- Monday classes

Costume Balances

Costume deposits of $50 per class
taken were paid in October. The
remaining costume balances are
due by January 17th. These
amounts can be found on the
homepage of our website. ALL
accounts must also be up to date
prior to costumes being issued
later in the month.

Picture Dates:

Picture dates are scheduled for
Monday, April 7th-Thursday, April
1th. Most classes will have their
group and individual pictures
taken during or close to their
regularly scheduled dance times.
Picture schedules and further
information will be issued closer
to the actual picture dates. If you
are unable to make your
scheduled day, you may have
your individual photos taken any
other day, however, you will not
be in the group picture.
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